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……………………..
This is just to inform you that due to the fact that a number of colleagues in the peer review team are taking holidays during the weeks of August, there might be some slight delay in communication between us over the next few weeks.
We are nevertheless looking forward to receiving until the end of the extended public consultation further comments, additional supporting evidence etc. from your side on the results summarized in the Taiwan stress tests report or on any related issue you think we should be aware of.
Last not least, we are looking forward with great interest and pleasure to meeting you in person on Wednesday 25 September at the dedicated meeting with the NGOs in the course of our visit to Taiwan, and having informative presentations and discussions there. – We understand that an official invitation to this meeting by AEC has already been sent or will be sent in due course.
………………………..
 


